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This weeks  

Earth Award winners Stars of the Week 

Calder 

Payment of school meals… 

All school dinner money owing for this half term must be paid up by the week ending 13th July (to include any 

dinners taken on the last week). Please do not let your balance mount up as we cannot carry any debts over to 

the new academic year. 

We are in an extremely busy half term now and you cooperation in paying on time would be 

appreciated. 

General text messages will be sent as a reminder —dinners are £2.20 per day—if you need 

help calculating please get in touch!! 

Edwardian Day Celebrations 

On Friday 15th June we are having our Edwardian Celebration Day to mark the closure of the old school. 

The children and staff are all being asked to come dressed up in Edwardian costume for the day. Children should try and dress like 

school children of the time!! 

Here is a brief outline of the timetable for the day.  

 9.30-10.30 & 10.30-11.30   Tours of the school by Y6 for those who  have booked 

 11.30am   Whole school photograph outside the old building  

 

 11.45am - 1.00pm   Edwardian lunch for parents—parents have been told what time to arrive for 

    lunch 

 1.30-3.00pm  -   Food market –local producers  will showcase their produce for you to buy.  

    Stalls will  include Italian biscuits, cake & bake stall, ice cream cart,  

    Sowerby Bridge Deli, Temujin & Yorkshire  Dama Cheese 

 

A flyer has been sent home today  with more details. 



Mon 11th June  Karate after school club 

Tues 12th June  NO Fun & Fitness after school club this week 

 Calder trip to Tropical World 

 New Reception Intake Parents meeting at 7pm 

Wed 13th June  Swimming for Years 3 & 4 

 HT football after school club 

 Fun With Food  after school club  

 Art after school club 

 Governors meeting  at Copley 6.30pm & 7.30pm 

Thurs 14th June  FOCSA Father’s Day Secret Shop—please bring £1 

Fri 15th June  Edwardian Day 

 No Celebration Assembly 

What's happening in school week beginning 11th June 2018 

Northdene 95 

Bankhouse 93 

Greenpark 99 

Riverwood 97 

Springwood 96 

Calder 98 

Lydbrook 91 

Woodhouse 96 

Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each 

0 

0 

2 

2 

1 

2 

2 
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IMPORTANT DATES FOR REST OF TERM 

June 

W/B 11th     Y1 Phonics screening 

Tuesday 12th   New Parents Intake Meeting at 7pm 

Friday  29th  FOCSA Summer Fair 

July 

Tuesday 3rd   Sports Day—in the morning only 

   For the whole school at Rishworthians 

Please note change to date for sports day  

Friday 6th    Transition Day 

Tuesday 10th    Y6 Production 2pm dress rehearsal 

Tuesday 10th    Y6 Production 7pm 

Wednesday 11th    Y6 Production 7pm 

Friday 13th   Reports to Parents 

Monday 16th   Informal Parents Evening 3.30 – 5.00 

Friday 20th      Y6 Assembly 9.05  

Friday 20th      School closes 

Monday 23rd    Training Day 

Tuesday 24th   Training Day 

 

Father’s day 

Thank you for all your contributions and gifts for 

our Father’s day secret shop. The shop will be 

open on Thursday 14th June.  

Greenpark will also be performing their Father’s 

Day assembly for all our dads and grandads on 

Thursday 14th June 9.05am, followed by Dough-

nuts for Dads in Greenpark.  

We look forward to 

seeing you all at the 

assembly.  

Books for Schools 

Please could we ask if you have a minute 
to spare to register our school using this 
link below  

National Book Tokens are giving one lucky entrant 
the chance to win £5,000/€5,000 of National Book 
Tokens for their school - enough to buy hundreds of 
new books for the library. And just in case that warm, 
fuzzy feeling isn't enough, the winner also gets £100/
€100 of National Book Tokens to spend on them-
selves! 
 
Read more at https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/
schools#.WxYz842G-72#7Y83cFZqqldOGmc5.99 

Thank you 

***** The flyer sent home yesterday about 

Copley Fund Disaster fun day was sent out 

from the village committee. 

The wrong dates were on the flyer and we 

have asked for clarification and we will let you 

know next week. 

Thank you 


